
  

City U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



City Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Suburbs U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Suburbs Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



  

Industrial U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Industrial Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Coastal U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Coastal Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



  

Lowlands U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Lowlands Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Uplands U
nadapted 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 



 

Uplands Adapting 

Adaptation Scotland is a 
programme funded by the Scottish 

Government and delivered by 
Sniffer. 


